
NORTH PROVIDENCE HOUSING AUTHORITY (NPHA) 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP)

ON CALL ELECTRIC SERVICES
The North Providence Housing Authority is requesting proposals to supply all 

labor, materials and equipment necessary for electrical services at Housing Authority 
properties until 2:30 PM on Friday, November 9, 2018 at the office of the Authority, 
located at 945 Charles Street, North Providence, Rhode Island 02904. 

Specifications are available at the office of the Authority, 945 Charles Street, North 
Providence, Rhode Island 02904, Monday through Wednesday between the hours of 
9:00 AM and 4:30 PM, Thursday between 9:00 and 6:30 and Friday between 9:00 and 
2:30. 

The term of this contract is three (3) years, with a one (1) year option to renew, 
commencing December 1, 2018 through November 30, 2021. Proposals will be accepted 
up to but no later than November 9, 2018 at 2:30 PM. The Housing Authority reserves 
the right to reject any or all bids or to waive any informalities in the bidding if in the 
best interest of the Authority. 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 
CAROL PONTARELLI, CHAIRMAN 


